From:
To: Seaplanes

Subject: Re. seaplanes operation gout of Lake Burley Griffin

Date: Sunday, 20 June 2021 12:09:20 AM

Dear NCA Consultation Team.

Thank you for your request for submissions on the matter of allowing sea-planes to operate on Lake Burley-Griffin.

I have no strong views one way or another on the matter. I imagine that safety as much as noise will be the determining factor.

I am a bit concerned though regarding the future tram-way bridge that must surely be one day built across the Lake.

Is it possible that this bridge, with say a tram upon it, be a danger to an aircraft.

I can visualise the headlines in the CT now.

"Sea-plane collides with tram that came out of nowhere." Regards,

Roger HENRY

